PUBLIC NOTICE [

Fake Recruitment Advertisements \Qigligasts
Circulating on Social Media

Water PNG Limited wishes to inform our valued clients and the general public that certain
individuals are circulating fake advertisements on social media, falsely claiming to represent Water
PNG.

We have identified a fraudulent recruitment advertisement being shared online, originating from a
fake web portal with a false link. Please see below for details of the fake advertisement.

Water PNG Recruitment Portal

currently recruiting new
ication is still ongaing.

Water PNG Limited
Recruitment.

Water PNG Limited has begun
recruiting new employees to
fill several vacant positions.
Successful candidates will be
notified by email

To apply, please use our official
portal below.

Water PNG Limited categorically denies any involvement or affiliation with this fake
advertisement and accepts no responsibility for any consequences arising from it.

For official information and updates, please visit our official website or Facebook page, or
contact us directly via the following 70311573, 75001287, 75642987, 75642933 or
email hotline@waterpng.com.pg

Authorized By:
Management of Water PNG Ltd




